
01 January 2023

1,4 Dioxane Declaration (“Declaration”)

I hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge and after a reasonable inquiry, all products manufactured by Inline 
Plastics Corp. do not contain 1,4 dioxane and 1,4 dioxane is not formed during the manufacturing process.

You must make your own determination that your use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in your 
intended applications.

This declaration is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 
previous certificates that might otherwise be effective.

Sincerely,

Jim Parker
Director Corporate Quality, Compliance, and Continuous Improvement
Inline Plastics Corp.


